
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please click on the link below (green button) to access a letter regarding staffing arrangements for 

the academic year 2021-22. 

 

'Who's Who' in 2021-22!  

Following our 'Budget Setting Meeting' with our Governing Body, I am now able to update you 

as to staffing plans for our classes next year! 

Go to this Sway  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shap CE Endowed Primary School 
Address: Main Street, Shap, Penrith, Cumbria, CA10 3NL 

Email: admin@shap.cumbria.sh.uk   Telephone: 01931 716274 

Website: www.shap.cumbria.sch.uk 

Staffing letter: 13 May 2021 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding the content of this newsletter! 

Many thanks!            Katie Chappell     Acting Headteacher 

  

Shap CE School: A Safe Branch from which to Soar 
With children and the church at the heart of the school, we are                                   

‘living in harmony' (Romans 12:16) within our community; nurturing one another        

in order to create an environment from which all can soar 
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